
Wrist-Band Instructions for 
Jason Reynolds Sessions 

Session 1 (10 am) 
Session 3 (Noon) 

 
 

Seating for the two sessions titled “A Conversation with Jason Reynolds” at Tweens Read on 
October 19th is limited to 650 participants per session (one at 10 am and one at noon).  Both 
sessions will be held in the auditorium at Pasadena Memorial High School. 
 
In order to gain admittance to either session, you must be wearing a wrist band (that has not 
been tampered with).  For the 10 am session, you must be wearing a teal colored wrist band; for 
the noon session, you must be wearing a black wrist band. 
 
Wrist Band Distribution 
 
Doors to the festival will open at 9 am on October 19th.  No wrist bands will be distributed 
before that time. 
 
When you enter PMHS, please make your way to the Trading Post, located at the side of the 
dining hall.  Staff at the Trading Post will first distribute teal wrist bands for the 10 am session 
until they run out.  Students (and adults) MUST put the wrist band on and leave it on until the 
end of the Jason Reynolds session.  Volunteers will be in place to aid students in putting on the 
wrist bands to help the flow of traffic.  Additionally, students (and adults) will need to form an 
orderly line within the posted stanchions as they are waiting to receive their wrist bands. 
 
Each person may receive only 1 (one) wrist band.  No person may receive a wrist band for 
another person.  Additionally, no person shall be permitted to save a place in line for someone 
else.  Every person is responsible for obtaining their own wrist band. 
 
Once the teal wrist bands have run out, staff will begin handing out black wrist bands for the 
noon session with Jason Reynolds.  The same guidelines apply. 
 
Entry to A Conversation with Jason Reynolds 
 
In order to enter the auditorium, staff will check to make sure you are wearing the proper color 
wrist band (teal - 10 am, black - noon).  If you are not, or if your wrist band has been tampered 
with, you will not be allowed into the auditorium. 
 
Once you have entered the auditorium, volunteers and staff will facilitate seating in an orderly 
manner.  We will ask that you enter and walk as close to the front as you can, and that you 
move to the middle to fill in seats.  No person will be allowed to save seats for others.  If you 
wish to sit with your group, plan to enter the auditorium together.  Additionally, please remember 
that student participants are the priority. 
 
 


